
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District Abandoned Traffic Mitigation Sign Highland Alley & Melrose
From: Jeannie Shen
Date: 02/10/2016 03:24 PM
To: "lisa@mediadistrict.org" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

This must belong to a contractor.  Is there a company name on the sign?

Jeannie

On Feb 10, 2016, at 3:20 PM, "lisa@mediadistrict.org" <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:

Dear Jeannie:

What should I do with this abandoned piece of property?  It has a hitch and technically its an unhitch trailer

On Feb 10, 2016, at 3:17 PM, Jeannie Shen <jeannie.shen@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Lisa,

This is not LADOT's. 

Jeannie

On Feb 10, 2016, at 11:26 AM, "lisa@mediadistrict.org" <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:

Dear Jeannie:

I have attached a photo of an abandoned Traffic Mitigation Solar Sign which as been
sitting in the alleyway in I started in October.  Do you recognize it as City Property?  There
are no indication that it belongs to the City of Los Angeles  - however I would like to
request it to be relocated back to where it belongs.  Not sure if it is DOT or who?  Perhaps
you can direct me to the correct department.

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District
(323)860-0025
‘

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lisa <lisa1010@pacbell.net>
Date: February 10, 2016 at 10:36:44 AM PST
To: Media District <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
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Sent from my iPhone




